
             

             

   

 

 

        

 

 

 

 

        July 24, 2018    

 

Dear Ms. Sassower: 

 

Your FOIL request dated July 17, 2018, was received on that date. 

 

You have requested a memo identified in a New York Daily News article concerning the 

decision of Chief Judge DiFiore not to serve on a “pay raise commission,” which appears to refer 

to the Compensation Committee created by Ch. 59 of the Laws of 2018. We have been unable to 

locate a copy of the requested document in the possession of the New York State Assembly.  

 

If you have any questions or if I can be of any further assistance, please let me know.  

 

        Sincerely, 

        Robin L. Marilla   
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